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Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)
Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 1:35 PM
To: 'swartwoodta@gmail.com'
Cc: Dornfeld, Matt (CI-StPaul); Singerhouse, Rich (CI-StPaul); Kalis, Mike (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Appeal for 1094 Albemarle St

Hello Mr. Swartwood, 
Per my phone call to you, this is to confirm that the Legislative Hearing Officer reviewed your appeal and City record and 
recommended granting your appeal on the Vacant Building Registration Notice.   
 
You don’t need to attend the Legislative Hearing on June 26 as scheduled.   
 
This matter will go before a Public hearing (tbd) for final adoption of resolution.  You don’t need to attend this hearing as 
well. 
 
Any questions, please let me know.  Thanks! 
 
 

 

Mai X. Vang 
Legislative Hearing Coordinator 
Saint Paul City Council 
15 W Kellogg Bvd, Ste. 310 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 
P: 651-266-8563 
F: 651-266-8574 
mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us 
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